
 

26th April 2024  Website:www.centralintegratedps.co.uk 

 
FOODBANK VOUCHERS 

 
A reminder that we, as a school, are an authorised supplier 
of food bank vouchers for Carrick-

fergus Food Bank. If you would like 
access to these vouchers, please do 
reach out. You can call school on 
028 93351272 or e-mail Mrs Hall 
directly on nhall292@c2kni.net.  

Your request will be treated with 
the strictest confidence.  

 
P7 LEAVERS 

 
PRIMARY 7 CHILDREN WILL FINISH AT 
1PM ON FRIDAY 21st JUNE.  
 
We plan to have a leaver’s assembly, on 
that morning, followed by a bbq and a few 
other fun events for our P7s to end their 
time at Central Integrated PS.  
 
Parents will be able to attend the assembly 
and join us for refreshments afterwards 
but numbers unfortunately will have to be 
limited to 2 guests per pupil. 
 
School ends on Friday 28th June at 12pm 
for P1-6 pupils. 
 
Induction for our new P1 pupils will take 
place on Tuesday 4th June.  
 
The Central family goes from strength to 
strength. 

RAISING A CONCERN WITH SCHOOL…  
 
Occasionally, parents or carers may have concerns 
or worries they wish to address with school, this 
may be to do with academic progress, social inter-
actions or a situation at home.  
 
In such circumstances we ask parents & carers to 
observe the following procedure…  
 
1. Inform the class teacher by a phone call, let-

ter or make an appointment to speak with 
them. Most often issues are resolved quickly 
at this stage.  

 
2. Speak with the Vice Principal (Mrs Lowry).  
 
3. If the issue is still not resolved speak with      
          Mrs Hall. By following a staged approach, we        
          can ensure that your concern is heard by  
          more than one person and our goal is to re 
          solve issues quickly. It may be necessary for  
          the teacher to return your call as they have  
          teaching responsibilities throughout the day.  
 
          Thank you all for observing this. 

Places Available 
 
We have some places available in Years 1-6. If you 
would like your  child to join the Central Integrat-
ed Family, call the school office on 02893351272 
or email the Principal on nhall292@c2kni.net. 
Join a truly nurturing school  with a strong focus 
on Outdoor Learning and ensuring that every child 
reaches their full potential. 

Attention P6 parents  
 
SEAG registration opens on 20th May for those 
children sitting SEAG tests in November 2024. It 
is your responsibility to ensure that your child is 
registered. Go to www.seagni.co.uk to download the 
forms when registration opens. 


